Thank you to Lori MacRae
and the Ozaukee Flute
Choir for providing music
at our 9:00 service on
December 1. The Chancel
Choir joined for the last
song, ‘O Come, O Come
Emmanuel’.
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Christmas Cookie Exchange on December 1. Pictured (I-r) Addison Wellenstein, Carolyn Heatwole,
Elaina Perez, Lori MacRae, and Nancy Hinneberg. Elaina and Addison pose with cookies by the tree.
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Congratulations to Alice Rose
Graham-Mantsch, daughter of
Christina Graham-Mantsch
and Matthew Mantsch, who
was baptized into the
Christian faith on December 1.
Alice is pictured with her
parents, grandparents Jeanne
and Dave, and family, as well
as Rev. Don Niederfrank. 10




